

St. Gregory the Great Family Pastoral Council (FPC)
March 25, 2024 
 St. John Fisher

Present: 	Fr. Steve Angi, Fr. Alex Biryomumeisho, Debbie Birck, John Elliott, Dan Frey, Jim Moyer, Gloria Parker-Martin, Pam Payne, Chris Richard, Megan Roach, Jeff Zalar

Jeff opened and closed the meeting with prayer.

February minutes were accepted as written.

This meeting focused on reviewing our townhall meetings, what we learned and our expectations. We were pleased overall with each meeting but noted that attendance represented a small percentage of our parishioners.

To determine our long-term plan for communication, to progress in a timely manner to achieve our tasks and to map out our action plan, we decided to have an extended meeting on April 22 (6-9 PM). A subcommittee of Jim, Jeff and Pam was formed to plan this extended meeting. The April 22 meeting will take place in the Bernardin Room at IHM and will include a light meal. 

Jim will attend the Leadership Team meeting on March 26 at St. John Fisher.
 
Holy Week services are scheduled. There will be a joint GA-IHM-SJF choir at the various services.
 
IHM’s Social Action Commission invited the family pastoral council members to attend the From the Mountains to the Sea luncheon on April 13. Please RSVP to Jim.
 
Father Steve’s report included his trip to Rome in the third week of July and that the staff is reviewing applications for Director of Health Minister, the Assistant Director of Worship/Music Director at GA and for a Youth Minister. 
 



